
Child Care Referral Assistance for
Board of Education Employees 
During the Coronavirus (COVID-19)
The Office of Early Childhood is in close talks with the Governor and United Way of 
Connecticut’s 2-1-1 Child Care to provide assistance to board of education employees 
who need assistance finding child care in order to return to work.
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For Board of Education employees who 
are not able to find child care, please 
call the 2-1-1 Child Care dedicated 
number 860.756.0864 for support.

Dedicated Support
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